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Notice of Public Hearing #2

Date of Publication: __12/23/2020_____
											
	The Village of Racine intends to apply to the Ohio Development Services Agency for funding under the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Small Cities Critical Infrastructure Program, a federally-funded program administered by the state.  The Village will apply for approximately $416,829 of Fiscal Year 2020 CDBG funding, providing the Village meets applicable program requirements.  
	The Village is applying for funding to complete several sidewalks within the Village:
1. Village of Racine - CDBG Critical Infrastructure Request $416,829 total project cost of $461,129 – National Objective:  LMI Area Wide Benefit

Project will tentatively begin Spring/Summer 2021.

The CDBG program can fund a broad range of activities, including: economic development projects, street improvements, sidewalk improvements, water and sewer projects, park acquisition and improvements, and rehabilitation of neighborhood structures.  The activities must be designed to primarily benefit low and moderate-income individuals, aid in the prevention of slums and blight, or meet an urgent need of the community.
	A second public hearing will be held January 4, 2021 at 6:15pm at Village Hall located at 405 Main Street, Racine, OH 45771.   Citizens are encouraged to attend this meeting on January 4, 2021 at 6:15pm to express their views and comments on the county’s proposed CDBG Application.
	
By order of the Village of Racine

	This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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